
 
Board of Directors, Regular Session 



 
▪ Connor requested that the question about political leaning be moved to 

the end 
● A consensus agreed 

▪ Brandon Henderson suggested that a question about faculty concealed 
carry be added 

▪ Connor Toth suggested the survey may be too long 
o Connor proposed changes to the constitution and bylaws 

▪ Jordan made a motion for the board to take five days to consider the 
proposal and then take a vote on the fifth day 

● Natalie Butler seconded the motion 
o Natalie asked that if anyone is interested in having ASUM shirts or sweaters 

made to contact her 
● 4:50pm: Meeting is adjourned  


